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February 19, 2021

Dear Kingstonian Supporters,

The Kingston Common Council’s Finance Committee will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 25 at
6:30pm regarding a proposed transfer of the City-owned parking lot property located at 21 N. Front Street to the
Kingston Local Development Corp (KLDC). This action is aligned with the original RFQ issued by the City and
will permit the former garage site to be reconstructed as part of a mixed-use development project.

We are asking that you all show the Kingston Common Council that you are in support of a transformative project
that brings a multitude of benefits to our community being allowed to continue forward by participating in the
aforementioned virtual public hearing taking place Thursday, February 25 at 6:30pm.

We believe you can be most impactful by speaking (even if very brief) at this virtual public hearing. You can sign up
in advance by contacting City Clerk Elisa Tinti at emtinti@kingston-ny.gov.

If you are unable to attend, we ask that you submit your comments in support of the property transfer via email by
also emailing City Clerk Elisa Tinti at emtinti@kingston-ny.gov. You can either produce your own email or utilize
the following link (EMAIL LINK: https://www.kingstonianny.com/take-action/ ) where you will find we have made

it easy by writing a template letter that you can use as is or further customize to your liking.

To participate, call: +1 646 558 8656
Meeting ID: 832 7922 5917
Passcode: 01295278
This meeting will be live-streamed at the City of Kingston YouTube channel:
https://www.youtube.com/c/CityofKingstonNY

Thank you for your continued support,

The Kingstonian Developers
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